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MADISON — Gov. Tony Evers  today announced his appointment of Kathleen Kostock to serve
as Walworth  County Register of Deeds. The appointment fills a vacancy created by  the
resignation of Michele Jacobs, effective Dec. 10, 2023. Kostock will  serve for the remainder of
the unexpired term ending Jan. 5, 2025.

      

“Kathleen  Kostock’s background in public service makes her well-qualified to  carry out the
duties as register of deeds for Walworth County,” said  Gov. Evers. “She will lead the office and
serve the people of Walworth  County well in this role.” 

Kostock  has been a resident of Walworth County for over 24 years and currently  serves as a
member of the Elkhorn Area School Board.

“I  am pleased to accept the appointment of Walworth County Register of  Deeds and look
forward to continuing the outstanding work of my  predecessor Michele Jacobs and her team,”
said Kostock. “I  appreciate the opportunity to serve the citizens of Walworth County and 
maintain the high level of professionalism and customer service to  which you’ve become
accustomed. Thank you to my family, friends, and colleagues for your continued
encouragement.”
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